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Dear Parent /Guardian, 

I thought I would send a reminder of the events that are happening between now and the end of term.  

Term 2 Clubs                                                                                                                                                                         

There will be no clubs in the last week of term. The list for clubs in term 3 will be out this week.  

School Concerts                                                                                                                                                                       

The Key Stage 1 performances will be on Tuesday 12th at 2.15pm it is the dress rehearsal, Wednesday 13th 

2.15pm first performance and Thursday 14th at 6pm the evening performance. It is important that all children 

perform in all three performances, as this depletes the rest of the cast meaning other children or adults have to 

step in at short notice, disrupting the flow of the play.  

Wrens class this year are performing their own Christmas Carols around the Christmas tree on Monday 18th 

December at 2.30pm in St John’s Place.  

Pantomime                                                                                                                                                                                

Year 5 and 6 pupils will be going to see ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ at Salisbury Playhouse on Wednesday 13th  

December at 10am. The children will be taken to and from the playhouse.  

Wrens are also going to see ‘Little Red Hen’ at the Playhouse on Monday 11th December. We are providing 

transport for the Wrens to and from the Playhouse.  

Reading Challenge                                                                                                                                                                  

Mrs Ford and myself are taking the reading challenge winners to Waterstones on Thursday 14th December at 

9.30am. The winners will choose a book for their class to read and their names will be inserted into the book to 

show that they have chosen it. Those pupils will also have the chance to read their class book first.  

Christmas Meal                                                                                                                                                               

Christmas lunch is on Tuesday 19th December. You can book this up to Friday 15th December. Even if your child is 

entitled to a free school meal, please ensure you book. This is to ensure HC3S get the numbers correct.  

Bemerton’s Got Talent                                                                                                                                                           

The Final of ‘Bemerton’s Got Talent’ will be held on Tuesday 19th December at 9.30am. If your child has made it 

through to the final you will be contacted. We wish all the children who enter all the best. Our School Council 

members will be judging who gets through and will judge the final.  

Last Day of Term                                                                                                                                                                     

Our last school day will be Wednesday 20th December. We will close at normal time. School will be back open on 

January 4th 2018.  

Many thanks 

Alun Richards                                                                                                                                                           

Headteacher 


